
GSA Update for University Council Meeting on September 28 
 
It’s my pleasure to announce that the Graduate Student Association is now officially up and running for 
the year.  We’ve already increased the departments represented in our GSA Council by nearly 20% and 
we’re hopeful that this number will continue to rise throughout the year so we can ensure graduate 
students across campus are represented.  In the meantime, our committees are fully staffed and are now 
starting their good work, and I look forward to providing you all updates on those developments 
throughout the year. 
 


